
 
 

Memorandum – Immunology #10 
 
To:  UNCHCS Attending Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical Nurse 
                      Coordinators, Department Heads, and Supervisors 
 
From:  John Schmitz, Ph.D., Director 
  Immunology, Histocompatibility and Immunogenetics Laboratories 
 
  Eric Weimer, Ph.D., Associate Director 

Immunology, Histocompatibility and Immunogenetics Laboratories 
 
Herbert C. Whinna, M.D., Medical Director 
McLendon Clinical Laboratories 

 
Date:   November 16, 2021 
 
Subject:  IL-6 Testing 
 

Effective 11/29/2021 the Clinical Immunology Laboratory will no longer perform IL6 
testing in house.  Current sample volumes no longer support in house performance.  All 
samples for IL6 testing will be referred to Mayo Medical Laboratories via the Referral 
Testing Laboratory.   
 
The same ordering information will be used for requesting IL6 determinations 
(Interleukin-6; LAB332).   
 
Questions about referring samples for IL6 testing can be directed to the Referral 
Laboratory at 984-974-1414 or the Immunology Laboratory at 984-974-1815. 
 


